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Roberta DiMezza

From: Jordan Towle <jtowleprovidence@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 4:13 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: In support of HB 5674

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello, 
 
Reaching out to share my support of HB5674 which would prohibit a landlord from inquiring about immigration status of 
tenants.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Jordan Towle 
jtowleprovidence@gmail.com 
(401) 661-4302 


